
PREMIER BANK SCHOLARSHIP AWARDED BY  

NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION 

 

The Premier Bank Scholarship awards high school students from the Rock Valley, Doon, 

Rock Rapids, or Hudson, SD, area that are enrolling full time at Northwest Iowa 

Community College. The scholarship is funded by Premier Bank and is awarded annually 

by the Northwest Iowa Community College Foundation. This year’s recipient of the 

Premier Bank Scholarship is Tyler Bonestroo, Rock Valley. Tyler will be an Automotive 

Service Technology major this fall at NCC. 
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